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Join us for a town hall meeting on the new
2023 Oregon motorcycle lane sharing bill

Building on the successes of 2019's HB2314 and 2021's SB574, Lane Share

Oregon is back with another Oregon motorcycle lane sharing bill, Senate Bill
422.

This bill incorporates years of strategy, lobbying, feedback, and hard work by

many volunteers. We feel strongly confident that this year, SB422 can pass
in the Oregon Legislature.

If you want to learn more about SB422, please join us and the Sang-Froid

Riding Club at a free public town hall on Wednesday, February 1st. We'll
cover:

1. What happened in 2021
2. What is planned for 2023

3. How you can help (your help went a long way in 2019 and 2021, and
will go a long way in 2023!)



We'll save plenty of time for discussion / Q&A. (And yeah, we're still chapped
about the veto too.)

The good news is that 2023's Senate Bill 422 already has a dozen sponsors,
with a nearly even split of Democrats and Republicans, House and Senate,
from a variety of urban, rural, and suburban districts.

Where: Matt Dishman Community Center auditorium (77 NE Knott St.,
Portland, 97212)

When: Doors open at 5:15, event starts at 5:45, ends at 7:30 - Wednesday,
February 1st

Who: You and your motorcycling friends

As always, reach out to us at laneshareoregon@gmail.com anytime. See you
on February 1st! )

Copyright © 2023 Lane Share Oregon, All tights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you opted in via our website.

Our mailing address is:
Lane Share Oregon
1912 NE Morgan St

Portland, OR 97211-5229

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

Grow your business with € & mailchimp




